
 
Financial Report – Fiscal Year 2022-23 

The Fund for People in Parks provides private funding and professional services to complete inspirational 
projects that enhance the visitor experience in western National Parks. Our staff consists of four part-time 
employees, equaling 1.5 full-time equivalents.  

  Summary of Revenue and Expenses          Expenses by Category, 2022-2023 

Revenue  
Individuals & Private 
Family Foundations $339,712 

Corporations $5,500 
Public Foundations $13,928 

Total Revenue $359,140 
   
Expenses  

Fiscal Sponsorship 
(10% of revenue) $34,399 

Grants and Program 
Services $312,582 

Administration $20,642 
Fundraising $83,472 

Total Expenses $451,095 

Liabilities $85,296 
Reserve $355,976 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Fund for People in Parks is a fiscally sponsored project of Community Initiatives, which provides organizational 
support functions and 501(c)(3) non-profit designation. Community Initiatives has achieved GuideStar’s Platinum 
Seal of Transparency, and their audited financial statements and IRS Form 990 are available online. The Fund for 
People in Parks does not complete a separate financial audit. 

Total grants awarded over the life of the Fund 
(2014 to June 2023): $1,939,241 
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https://communityin.org/meet-us/annual-reports/

